22 May 2023

PCS comment on Suella Braverman

PCS general secretary Mark Serwotka said: “Breaking the ministerial code doesn't
appear so much to be a lapse of judgement as of a pattern of behaviour.

“Suella Braverman is quick to criticise civil servants when it suits her, but even
quicker to ask for their help when she needs it.

"Civil servants' role is to deliver government policy not to act as her personal
assistants.

"How many more lives will Rishi Sunak give her? This is double standards. If she
was a PCS member she would not expect to be treated so leniently.”
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